
FARMINGDALE FLYER

February/March 2023

Dinner, dancing and bidding!!
All proceeds benefit the school directly. 

All monies raised allow necessary purchases for the school - playground equipment,
technology, learning programs, field trips, etc.



***Please visit https://farmingdaleptc.org/ for ticket/sponsorship information

Your support & participation is greatly appreciated!!

Don't Miss Out 
on the Biggest 

Fundraiser 
of the Year!

March 4 @ 5 pm,
Erin's Pavilion



Family Fun Night 
@ Skateland

March 23
5:30-7:30pm






Upcoming Events:
Feb 14: Valentine's Day Class Parties
Feb 20: No School 
Feb 21: PTC Meeting at 7pm
Feb 23: Family Fun Night
Mar 4: Farmingdale PTC Auction
Mar 9: Family Reading Night
Mar 20-24: No School - Spring Break 
April 7 & 10: No School
April 14: 4th Grade Dance

PTC Officers
President: Rachel Price
1st VP: Michele Stehling
2nd VP: Melissa Luxmore
Treasurer: Ashley Welch
Asst Treasurer: Ann Gemberling
Recording Secretary: Courtney Krohe
Corresponding Secretary: Jenny Canny

Meetings are held every 3rd Tuesday of
each month. Please join us!

FARMINGDALE FLYER

Our Texas Roadhouse gift
card sales fundraiser
made over $1,100!



Thank you to everyone

who sold gift cards! Our
top 3 sellers received

prizes from Texas
Roadhouse: Sadie Ruyle,

Katelyn Kinsell, and
Ryder Franklin. 

Sadie also helped Mrs.
Leinberger's class win a

Texas Roadhouse lunch -
yum!




Family Reading Night
With Author, Bruce Hale

March 9 at 6:00pm
*Shop the Used Book Sale 5-6pm



PTC in Action

We are always looking for more volunteers. Contact one of the PTC
officers if you are interested in helping and/or have any questions.

Stay tuned for what we have planned for the rest of this year!
 Don't forget to "like" our Facebook page: 

Farmingdale Elementary Parent Teacher Club

During our Feb & March meetings, we will be discussing leadership
positions for the next school year!  We need individuals to serve as PTC

officers, and to lead committees!  Please contact
ptcfarmingdale@gmail.com or attend a meeting to learn more.  We have

written descriptions of all positions!

Refreshments at Open House Nights
Prizes for Summer Reading Challenge
Paid for the 2nd graders' field trip to Bomke's Patch
Monthly appreciation gifts and treats for the staff
Provided a dinner for faculty during parent/teacher conferences
Painted the basketball courts and four squares on the
playground
New trees for outside by playground
Accelerated Reader t-shirts for students earning 100 AR points
Covered expenses for Family Reading Night
Paid for tickets for UIS Class Acts productions for K - 4
Funded all Scholastic and other learning magazines

PTC works continuously to put the money gained through fundraisers to good use.
We have organized and funded the following so far this 2022/2023 school
year:


